Stonebridge Men’s Club

Don Marino

[t*s hard to believe that spring is almost here and hopefully the cold weather is behind us. This means baseball
scason is coming soon and football is over. However, as [ writc this article in early February, the Super Bow] has
yet 1o be played. For thosc whose team lost or never made it (o the game (like me), better luck next year!

Speaking about football: at our January 22 mecting we had the plcasurc of listening 1o guest speaker and [ormer
nine- ycar NFL pro Jeremy Zuuah (see photo). Jeremy was introduced by his proud mom Christine who is a

- , resident of Stoncbridge. He was an offensive lineman and academic All-American
at Rutgers. Jeremy spoke of his carly career at JP Stevens High School and Rutgers
- University. e praiscd his coaching staff and individual players as well as his own
inner strength to succeed in the rough sport of football. But mostly he thanked
his mom [or her never-cnding support and encouragement. He captivated the
audience and was inundated with many questions. Qur membcrs did not want him
1o leave.

Our February 27 mecting featured historian Dr. Alexander Magoun who spoke
about RCA Labs and six inventions that changed the world. Mor¢ on him in my
next article.

Our March 27 mecting features Abe Vorensky on the comedy sitcoms from the
70's to the 90’s. Our thanks to Charlic Zeichner and his Activities Committee
for continuing to put together an outstanding list of entertaining events for our
members.

Jeremy Zuttah Also, mark August 15 in your calendar for our annual Charity Golf Outing.
The Prostate Cancer Group, chaired by Larry Wolfert, also continues to meet
regularly. Watch for our cmails on all future cvents.

As we progress through another Men’s Club year, it is time (o start preparing for clections of Exccutive Board

Officers eflective July 1. At this ime two Board Officer

positions will become open. Many of our officers have
served extended terms for multiple years which are

permitted in our by-laws. However, as the end of our
club year approaches, there is a critical need for member
support to apply for open positions on the Board.
Volunteers arc nceded 1o continue planning the kind
of events we all enjoy such as comedians, sports talks
and historical speakers, as well as continuing important

Community fundraising efforts. It is volunteers - the
life blood of a club - that allows all of this to happen.
Please join us on the Board, have some fun and donale
your time. If anyone is interested in leaming more,
please contact me so I can pass their name along to our

nominating committee, ‘
Anyone interested in joining or renewing their
membership can email Marty Lefller at membership(@
stoncbridgemensclub.com or simply drop ofl a $25
check in the Men’s Club mailbox at the Clubhouse. All
new members will receive a Men’s Club t-shirt. For
more information about the Men’s Club, please visit
our website at www.stoncbridgemensclub.com .
Have a great spring.
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